
 

MICA Newsletter Spring 2023

Greetings, Bonjour and Aanii from the Manitoulin Island Cycling Advocates, 

 

We have some exciting news to share! 

 

Introducing the Manitoulin Outdoor Digital Experience Museum (MODEM) 
 

Our Story Driven Tours are now live and 

ready for you to explore. Check out our recent 

press release in the Manitoulin Expositor if you 

haven't already. 

 

We've partnered with Driftscape to bring you 

new ways of discovering Manitoulin while 

adventuring on the Island. Simply download 

the app, choose a Manitoulin Tour, start and 

go! For a hands-free experience while on the 

move, hit the audio play button after starting a 

tour and stories will auto play when you 

encounter. We've also provided Strava links for 

those who wish to follow a route. 

 

 

 

 

NEW LUGGAGE TRANSPORT SERVICE 
 

Make your stay easy and enjoyable with luggage transportation services 

provided by our latest partner Sunny Skies Island Courier. Pick up is 

available upon request at the South Baymouth Ferry Landing and throughout 

Manitoulin. Click here for more information and rates. 

 

 

You are invited! 

 

Date: Wednesday June 7th  

Time: 7pm 

Location: Maja’s Garden 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES JOIN OUR BOARD 

 

We are seeking volunteers to join the Manitoulin Island Cycling Advocates Board of Directors. Members 

need to have an interest in cycling, ability to meet once a month and desire to have fun. Financial skills 

would also be an asset. If you think this might be for you please send us an e-mail with a little about yourself 

to apply. 

 

See you soon and Happy Riding! 

Your friends at MICA 

TOUR GUIDE AT YOUR FINGERTIPS 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
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